
Timberline District Red Carpet Event 
October 3, 2019 from 6:00-8:00pm at  

Waterstone Community Church 5890 S Alkire St, Littleton, CO 

We want YOU to set up a booth! 

1. All Scouts, BSA Troops are invited to set up a booth to recruit new Webelos to your Troop. This includes members of 

Packs and Troops currently chartered by the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints (LDS) so they can continue 

Scouting. 

2. All Cub Scout Packs are also invited! Our Cub Scouts currently in Packs chartered by the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-

day Saints are looking for new Packs to join in 2020! 

RSVP to Scouts@PaulMonax.com 

FAQ 

 What is Red Carpet? The Red Carpet event is an opportunity for Scouts to meet units in their area and find a good fit 

for them. This is particularly helpful for Webelos looking for a Troop to join when they crossover. 

 Who is invited to Red Carpet? Everyone! In the past, this event has been geared toward Webelos, but all Scouts and 

perspective Scouts are invited to come learn more about units in their area.  

 Why do we have Red Carpet? We believe in Scouting and what the program has to offer and we want to ensure every 

youth has an opportunity to keep Scouting! Whether going from one Pack to another, a Pack to a Troop, or a Troop to 

another Troop, we want to make it easy to stay in Scouting. 

Explore, learn, and find the unit that fits your family! 

For more information and to RSVP for a booth... 

Paul Monax 

Timberline Camping Chair 

303-909-6256 

Scouts@PaulMonax.com 

 


